Denny Lindeman

From: nbjazzercise@cox.net

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 3:13 PM dennylindeman@dennylindeman.com

Cc: Susan Hoang **Subject:** Thank you

Please accept this email to San Clemente Rotary from my son, Nick Brady. Nick recently received a bike from OC Special Spokes and wanted to say thank you. Nick has autism and types to communicate so below is the message he typed to your organization. Thank you!

Nancy Brady - Nick's mom

Dear Mr. Lindeman

I hope you know that I very much love the color red. Thank you. Would you like to find every boy with Not just a wish to ride a bike? Right now the happiest feeling is being on that bike and going on my own I'm hoping to get better at it and am determined to practice. Just grateful for the bike Your friend Nick

Sent from my iPhone